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Cake Sale: It is the turn of Apollo Class this Friday, parents and carers of Apollo Class children are asked to bake or buy some treats to be sold Friday afternoon from 2:45pm outside the school. We also need volunteers to help pack (8:45am in the Community Room) or sell (2:40pm - meet at the school reception) please. 

Christmas Family Bingo is back! Eyes down on Thursday 1st December from 6pm. Thank you for all your donations for our hampers last week, as usual we had a fantastic selection of items! We do need more volunteers to help run the event as well as donations of baked goods (cakes, cookies, flapjacks etc) to sell as part of our refreshments. If you can help with either, please email us at vallisvsa@gmail.com or leave your name with the office. 

Christmas Cards: Thank you to everyone who ordered Christmas cards, mugs etc from Xmas 4 Schools over half term. The orders have been printed and are currently being packed so hopefully they will arrive early next week at the latest. We will send home any items ordered via the children as soon as they arrive. 

A Secondhand Uniform Sale will be held on Friday from 2:45pm outside the Community Room (weather permitting). Please stop by if you need to stock up following an Autumn growth spurt - you can buy or swap for the next size up. 

Thanks for your continued support.

The VSA Committee. 
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